MISSISSIPPI JUVENILE JU STICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE SIGN-IN

ROSTER
August 3, 2016
Golden Nuggett Resort
NAME SIGNATURE

Tia Anderson Grisham /ﬂ(a v; /l}\ 5 Ll M

Judge Tom Broome

Judge Frank Coleman

Mr. Gary Davis

Ms. Jaqueline Dedeaux

Dr. Alfred Martin

Dr. Lisa Nored

Justice Randy Pierce

Dr. Ginger Smith

Ms. Linda Whittington

Mr. Eric Williams e’

Mr. Jim Maccarone




MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
PLANNING
SIGN IN SHEET
SAG QUARTERLY MEETING
August 3, 2016

Emberly Holmes

Ray Simms II

Jacqueline Ledger

Anslem Palmer

Mary Lukens

Teresa Wash




. MISSISSIPPI JUVENILE JUSTICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MINUTES
August 3, 2016

MEMBERS PRESENT
Judge Frank Coleman

Mr. Gary Davis

Ms. Jaqueline Dedeaux
Ms. Tia Anderson Grisham
Dr. Alfred Martin

Mr. Jim Maccarone

Judge Randy Pierce

EXCUSED MEMBERS
Judge Tom Broome

Dr. Lisa Nored

Eric Williams

DPS STAFF PRESENT
No DPS Staff attended this meeting

CALL TO ORDER
Meeting was called to order by Chair, Dr. Alfred Martin at 10:23 a.m.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Minutes from January 15, 2016 and April 29, 2016 were moved to pass by Jim
Maccarone and all members agreed.

NEW BUSINESS
Dr. Martin reviewed the agenda for the 2016 Annual Juvenile Justice Conference that is
scheduled to start at 12:30 p.m. today.

Mississippi Governor, Phil Bryant, is scheduled to appear at this conference. This will be
the first time the Governor of Mississippi made a personal appearance to this event.

It was motioned and passed that a portion of SAG monies be used for the Mississippi
Annual Juvenile Justice Conference, monitors and auditors.

Dr. Martin advised the committee members to make sure that the survey is completed by
attendees and submitted so that the committee could determine the success of the
conference.

Mr. Davis discussed the benefit of first time attendees of the conference and that we
should continue to have interesting topics and provide CEU’s for different professionals,



i.e., Law Enforcement, Educators, Social Workers, etc.

Dr. Martin advised all SAG members to be visible for the entire conference and provide
assistance to participants in need.

OLD BUSINESS
Old Business was not discussed at this meeting

Dr. Martin stated that the last quarterly SAG meeting will be held in October and the
exact date and time will be announced via email at a later date.

Meeting Adjourned,
Minutes prepared by,

Jaqueline H. Dedeaux
SAG Secretary



